Copy and paste the information below, and share 
with your decision makers.

GovRAMP Membership
Make the Case Letter
Dear [insert name],
I’m reaching out about our organization’s GovRAMP membership. With the new membership cycle beginning June 1, I’m requesting your approval to renew or upgrade our membership.
As you may know, GovRAMP is a nonprofit public-private partnership committed to strengthening cybersecurity and supporting the secure adoption of cloud solutions across government. The program enables cloud providers, consultants, and technology firms to gain trusted recognition, demonstrate compliance alignment, and build visibility with public sector buyers.
Over the past year, GovRAMP has helped position our organization for success in the government market by providing access to:
· The Authorized and Progressing Product Lists (APL & PPL) for increased buyer visibility
· Compliance alignment through the GovRAMP Security Snapshot Program
· Member features in newsletters, blog panels, and social channels
· Direct connection to procurement and cybersecurity decision-makers across the country
· Exclusive access to RAMPxchange and strategic networking forum
· Discounted pricing for participation in the annual GovRAMP Cyber Summit and related events
· Invitations to roundtables, working groups, and early sponsorship opportunities
Membership tiers begin at just [insert your membership dues rate] annually and scale based on the level of visibility, access, and strategic engagement your organization is seeking. All team members gain access to the platform’s benefits, events, and communications—making it a valuable investment for business development, compliance, marketing, and leadership teams alike.
[bookmark: _Int_WlVFvVUK]This investment supports our growth in the public sector market and positions us to remain visible, credible, and engaged with the communities shaping secure digital government. I’d greatly appreciate your approval by [insert date].
 
Sincerely,
[your name]
